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Newsletter Friday 19th January 2018 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
It has been a very busy week, with children participating in swimming festivals and 
of course the majority of KS2 taking part in Young Voices at Sheffield Arena. We 
would like to say a big thank you for all the families who came to watch this fantastic 
concert, but especially to those parents who volunteered to accompany the children 
and actually took part in the concert. With such a large event as this we cannot do it 
without parental/grandparental support. 
 
School Open Day 
Saturday the 20th will see the schools official reopening. The Bishop of Selby will be 
officially opening the new building at noon, but the school will be open from 11am to 
2pm for anyone to come and have a look round. We look forward to seeing as 
many of you, your family, your neighbours and friends as possible.  
 
Meet the Teacher  
Mrs Turner the new permanent teacher who is taking over from Miss McCrea/ Mrs 
Ford will be in school on Tuesday 23rd of January at 3pm in her new classroom in 
order to give parents an opportunity to meet her prior to starting full time on the 29th 
of January. If you are unable to attend at this time parents veining is not too far 
away so you will be able to see her then. 
 
Congratulations  
Mrs Toni Hudson, who works in Puddles, has had a baby boy. Harry Simon Hudson 
was born on Friday 12th January at 6lbs 13oz. Mother and baby are doing well, we 
are looking forward to Mrs Hudson bringing Harry into see us all.  
 
 
Updated dates for your diary 

Date what who 

20th January School Official Open Day All + community 

23rd January Meet the teacher Y1 new teacher  
Mrs Turner 

24th January Transition day SHS Year 5 

2nd February Class assembly Miss Pugh’s class 

8th February Year 3 production Miss Frampton/Mrs 
Whelerton 
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9th February Class assembly Mrs Hayton’s class 

9th February School closes for half term All 

19th February School reopens All 

22nd February Banking Day KS1  and   KS2 Pupils 

23rd February Class assembly Mr Ivel’s class 

27th February Happy Puzzle day KS2 

28th February Author Visitor A Wooten KS1 and KS2 

1st March World Book Day The theme will be world 
explorers 

2nd March  Class assembly Miss Newsome/Mrs Long’s 
class 

2nd March  APSA Movie night Details to follow 

6th March – 9th March Book Fair All  details to follow 

6th March Parents Evening Sunshines- Year 6 

7th March Parents Evening Sunshines- Year 6 

15th March APSA disco Details to follow 

16th March Class assembly Mrs Turner’s class 

20th March London Visit  Year 6 

23rd March  Class assembly  Mr Tucker’s class 

23rd March Sports relief Details to follow 

29th March Year 4  and Year 4/5 
Production 

Miss Town/Mrs 
Barton/Miss Middlebrook 

29th March Break up for Easter All  

16th April  Back to school All 

 

These are all the dates and events we have in our school diary currently, as 

we get more details of further events are planned we will let you know as 

soon as possible.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Miss Karen O’Donnell 


